
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION FOR PET OWNERS – SPRING WEEKEND 2025 
 
 

To confirm that The Inn on the Lake Hotel in Kent has a ‘Pet Friendly’ policy.  However, there are certain 
terms and conditions which apply. 
 

• No animal can be left in a bedroom unattended AT ANY TIME 
 

• Dogs are not permitted in the bar or restaurant areas 
 
In a nutshell this means that while you are eating, drinking, and making merry during the evenings 
your dog must be kept in your car.  Please ensure your Saturday and Sunday day trips are ‘Dog Friendly’ 
and do not assume that you can take a dog on any coach.  Please also consider the health and welfare 
of your dog if the weather should be warm.  It is not safe for your dog to be left in your car if it is hot. 
 
The hotel has a range of fines for any breach of their rules, and fees for any cleaning that may be 
required following a dog having been in a hotel bedroom. 
 
The hotel policy has been sent to all group organisers, together with the booking and information 
forms for this weekend.  Please check with them if you want to see the hotel policy. 
 
 


